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JUN 0 1 1994 

Mr. Jeffrey Gratz 
Project Manager 
KS. EPA - Region II 
Federal Facilities Section 
26 Federal Plaza. 
New York, NY 10278 

Dear Mr. Gratz: 

NEW JERSEY FUSRAP SITES - TRANSMITTAL OF 1993 ENVIRONMENTAL SURVEILLANCE 
REPORTS 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the 1993 environmental 
surveillance reports for the Maywood, Wayne, Middlesex, and New Brunswick 
sites, located in New Jersey, have been published and are now available. 
These sites are managed by the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) for the storage 
of radioactively contaminated soils. Enclosed are copies of the reports, 
along with fact sheets summarizing results from this year's environmental 
surveillance efforts. 

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions that you might have 
on either the environmental surveillance program or any other aspect of DOE's 
environmental restoration activities. My number is 615-576-5724. You may 
also call DOE's toll-free access number, l-800-253-9759, and leave a message. 
Someone will return your call promptly. 

Sincerely, 

JzLd? cc--g+- 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

Enclosure 
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Oak Ridge Operations 

P.O. Box 2001 
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Mr..Nicholas Marton 
New Jersey Department of Environmental 
Protection and Energy 
Bureau of Federal Case Management 
401 East State Street 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Mr. Marton: 

NEW JERSEY FUSRAP SITES - TRANSMITTAL OF 1993 ENVIRONMENTAL SURVEILLANCE 
REPORTS: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the 1993 environmental 
surveillance reports for the Maywood, Wayne, Middlesex, and New Brunswick 
sites, located New Jersey, have been published and are now available. These 
sites are managed by the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) for the storage of 
radioactively contaminated soils. Enclosed are copies of the reports, along 
with fact sheets summarizing results from this year's environmental 
surveillance efforts. 

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions that you might have 
on either the environmental surveillance program or any other aspect of DOE's 
environmental restoration activities. My number is 615-576-5724. You may 
also call DOE's toll-free access number, l-800-253-9759, and leave a message. 
Someone will return your call promptly. I 

Sincerely, 

A-M cc-, 
Susan 'M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

Enclosure 
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